
OPEN CLASSROOM
We hope you have had a
relaxing summer break and
are feeling energized for a
new school year! 
We can't wait to see you on
August 22nd. 

  Please help us welcome:
Lexi Moran - Front Office
Abby Nielsen - Pre-K Instructor
Jasmihn Coombs - 2nd/3rd Teacher
Laura Nankervis - Counselor
Sarah Andersen - 4/5 Para
Estela Cortes-Guillen - Custodian
Lexa Holman - Sweeper

We are excited for all our new
families and staff members
who are joining the OC
community.  
 

Please remember to complete
your registration as soon as
possible.  If you need
assistance please reach out to
Lexi Moran at
alexis.moran@slcschools.org. 

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

Aug. 22 - 1st day of
school - dismiss at
1:30 PM

Aug. 31 - Back to
School Picnic 5:30
PM - Sugar House
Park Hidden Grove
Pavillion



   Please remind your students
that the OC is a closed
campus.  We want to make
sure all students remain safe
once they arrive at school.  So,
what does this mean? Once
you drop your child at school
they are not allowed to leave
school grounds to go get a
drink or treat from the
surrounding businesses. 
 Students who need to leave
school grounds must be
checked out through the front
office by a parent/guardian.
Thank you for your help!

The city is currently working on replacing the curb and
gutters surrounding the school.  They are currently
working on the corner of D Street and 2nd Avenue. 
 While they complete the project we ask that parents are
extra cautious when picking up and dropping off
students. 

Right now, we are still planning for students to be
dropped off and picked up on 2nd Avenue.  The city is
aware of our start date and said they are working hard
to be finished by the 21st. We will continue to update you
on the construction and any possible need to change
drop-off and pick-up for the first few weeks of school.
Thanks for your patience!   


